
 

FLEET RESERVE ASSOCIATION 170 – Auxiliary 

Hello Everyone:  
 
The weather is finally hot! I hope everyone stays cool.  
 
Summer BBQ is the theme for our basket. 
Bar towel, paper plates, napkins, BBQ Sauce, popcorn, beer, 
Vodka, Tequila, Crown, glasses, Fred Myer gift card, Cabela’s 
gift card, 10pc grilling tools, etc. 
 
Tickets are $1.00 each. You don’t need to be present to win. 
Drawing will be September 8th after the Auxiliary meeting. 
 
Dates to Remember: 
August 6th Club Picnic 
August 11th Auxiliary meeting, 50/50 drawing 
August 26th Paddle Wheel 
 
Cheryl Young  
Auxiliary President 
 
 
 
 



CLUB 170 NEWS - CLUB 170 NEWS 
 

Golf tournament: A lot of FUN!! First place went to Steve Sears, Steve O, Jerry Tucker and LD! 
Closest to the pin and longest drive went to Jan Sabalausky and Raymond Carson! Thank 
you all for your sponsorship and participation. 
 
Well, it is picnic time!  

August 6th at the Legion Park in Snohomish. This is a fun-filled day with all kinds of activities 
from paddle wheel, horse races, duck races, cakewalks, horseshoe tournament. You may 
also camp out there starting on Friday.  

The band that night starts at 7:00. That will be Kat and Marlin they are a new band. All the 
way from Arizona. I hear they're really good. 

 

If you want to sign up for horseshoes on Saturday, be there at 10:00 horseshoe tournament 
starts at 11:00. Potluck starts about 1:00. 

If anybody would like to help with the activities, please let me know.  I could use some help 
this year.  

So, gather up your dollar bills for the Cake Walk and your change for the hay and dollars for 
the jail and come have some fun and socialize. We need cakes and baked goods for the 
Cake Walk, please. 

We are going to start a trivia night at the club on Thursdays I will keep you updated through 
the club on when this will start that should be fun find your partner.  

Thank you all for your help and your support see you at the picnic! 

Anything else going on that comes up for the month please watch for posters at the club or 
the weekly email sent out. 
 
If anyone knows of a band that you think might fit into the club, please get some info to me. 
We are having problems finding bands as a lot of them are retiring, Thank you. 
 
Once again, we can use your plastic grocery bags. Feel free to bring them into the club. 
 
Enjoy your summer and thank you for supporting the club and all our events. 
 
Bands for August: 

Magnetics on the 12th 

Phil Slater on the 19th  

Andy Burnett on the 26th.  

Cheryl Harter 
FRA 170 / Club Manager 


